The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Supervisors was called to order following
the reorganizational meeting by Supervisor Lori Raub on January 6th, 2024 at 7:14 pm.
Supervisors Present: Lori Raub, Alton Wilber & Darin DeRose. Secretary/Treasurer present:
Laura Pert. Alternate Secretary/Treasurer present: Alicia Roe. Public present: Bill Bayne,
Lennie Kalechitz, Stephen Roe, Bryan Pert, and Dennis & Rachel Magargal.

Public Comments: Rachel Magargal informed the group that there are only 14 days until the
United States becomes “great again”.

Minutes: Lori made the motion to accept the December Meeting Minutes as presented, Darin
seconds, Alton says yes.

Road Report: Darin reports that the road crew worked on snow removal, downed trees from the
storms, and fixing road signs in the township last month.

Treasurer’s Report: Lori made a motion to accept the December 2024 Treasurer’s Report as
presented and have the secretary pay all necessary bills for the township, Alton seconds and
Darin says yes.

Scheduled Public Input: None

Old Business: Lori stated that she had been sick and had not had a chance to review or decide on
anything in regards to the retirement plan through PSATS. She stated that Darin and herself will
look at the information Laura provided this month. The matter of health insurance for Damien
was brought up. The supervisors had approved the Highmark plan in December’s meeting, so we
will pursue that insurance for Damien and it will begin in March after his 90 days of
employment.

New Business: None

Meetings: The Auditor’s Meeting will be held Tuesday, January 7th, 2025 at 7pm. The next
regular Planning Commission Meeting is Monday, January 13th, 2025 at 7pm. The monthly
township meeting will take place on Thursday, February 6th, 2025 at 7pm.

Correspondence: None
Check Signing: Darin signed the checks as presented.

Adjournment: Darin made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:42 pm, Alton seconds and Lori
says yes.



